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June 13, 2014 
 
 
Dear UAF Faculty and Staff: 
 
The United States Department of Education’s Office of Civil Rights has identified the University 
of Alaska system for a Title IX compliance review.  Title IX is well known as the law bringing 
about gender equity in sports.  However, Title IX is more than a sports law, and it aims to bring 
gender equity to all educational programs.  The focus of the current OCR review is on the 
university’s efforts to eliminate sexual harassment and sexual assault on campus. The University 



VIDEO CONFERENCING AND FACE-TO-FACE SESSIONS: 
 
The following are the scheduled opportunities for Title IX Training.  After attending one of the 
below training events, you are required to take a test.  To access the test, go to 
http://www.uaf.edu/safety/training/ and click on blue link titled Title IX/Sexual Misconduct. 
 
As new opportunities are added, they will be posted to the Diversity and Equal Opportunity 
website at http://www.uaf.edu/oeo/title-ix/.  If you wish to schedule additional training 
sessions for your workgroup call D&EO at 474-6600 or 474-7599.  
 

Date 

http://www.uaf.edu/safety/training/
http://www.uaf.edu/oeo/title-ix/


 
Date Time Location Method Target Audience 

Wednesday, July 09, 2014 1:30 - 3 
pm Murie 107 Video 

conferencing Staff & Faculty 

Wednesday, July 09, 2014 3:30 - 
5pm Murie 107 Video 

conferencing Staff & Faculty 

Wednesday, July 16, 2014 

 



SKILLSOFT INSTRUCTIONS: 

T

http://browser.skillport.com/bh/default.asp
http://www.java.com/inc/BrowserRedirect1.jsp
http://www.alaska.edu/files/oit/JavaUpdate7u51fix.pdf
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